
 

To receive the Reed e-Newsletter and other important messages from Reed Parish Council, please 
subscribe to the mailing list via the front page of the Reed Village website: 
www.reedparishcouncil.co.uk 
 
 
 

Clerk: Mrs Catharine Toms, 1 High Street, Barkway, Royston, Hertfordshire  SG8 8EA 
Tel: 07763 167116  Email: clerk@reedparishcouncil.co.uk 

 

Councillors Email: 

Cllr. Ken Langley (Chair) – langley@reedparishcouncil.co.uk 

Cllr. Edwin Kilby – kilby@reedparishcouncil.co.uk 

Cllr. Barbara Blower – blower@reedparishcouncil.co.uk 

Cllr. Nick Payne – payne@reedparishcouncil.co.uk 

 

 

Minutes of the Annual Meeting of Reed Parish Council on  

Wednesday 8th May 2024 at 7.30pm 

  Held at Reed Village Hall 

This meeting would be recorded for the purpose of the minutes  

Present: Cllrs. Langley, Kilby, Blower, Payne and the Clerk. 

In addition, four members of the public were present. 
 

1. To appoint a Chair of the Parish Council for the ensuing 
Council year. Proposed, seconded and all voted in favour that Ken 

Langley be Chair for the ensuing Year.  Cllr. Langley took the chair. 
Resolved.  

2. To receive the Chair’s Declaration of Acceptance of Office. 
Signed. 

3. To approve the minutes of the Annual Meeting held on 17th 

May 2023. Proposed, seconded and agreed by all. Resolved. 
4. To appoint a Deputy Chair of the Parish Council for the ensuing 

Council year. It was resolved not to appoint a Deputy Chair as it 
was not a legal requirement.   

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.34pm 
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